
    Language Arts...
Grade 5 students are always the best in the Canadian ELA program. This month, they
worked on music, writing to recommend, the differences between genres like "myths",
"legends", and "fairy tales". Their writing continues to improve, and we will spend more

time on spelling rules to help iron out the quality of their writing, which is still really
excellent for their grade level. I promise, they continue to make you proud each day!




Mathematics...
Students have been able
to polish up on all their

math related content for
the remainder of the year.
Ensuring that all students
have been well equipped
to continue with learning

math via the English
language for the next

year.

Science...
Students worked on the
differences in plants by

identifying the
characteristics of

mosses, ferns,
gymnosperms, and

angiosperms.

History...
Students were able to

create and present both
comic strips and short
skits about: Teutonic
Knights, the Mongol

invasion of Poland, Krakow
Academy, Jadwiga the King,

the Polish-Lithuanian
Commonwealth, and the

Battle of Grunwald.
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